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Notice of Award 

 

VIA E-MAIL 

 

July 25, 2025 

 

Rowe Ford Auburn 

699 Center Street 

Auburn, Maine 04210 

 

Proposal/Bid Date: July 24, 2025 

 

RE: 2026 Half Ton Truck Bid# 2026-003 

 

Dear Danielle, 

 

Hereby is accepted at the price and term stated in the bid proposal, submitted by Rowe Ford Auburn 

July 25, 2025, in response to Bid #2026-003 – 2026 Half Ton Truck Bid subject to all conditions and 

requirements of the solicitation, purchase specifications, warranties, and any other stipulations, if any. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Adam Stevens 

Deputy Director of Public Works 


